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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF COMMENTS RECEIVED ON FINAL WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS AND 

CLOSE OF RECORD ON THE 2021 DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN 
 
Date: March 02, 2023 
 
On February 14, 2023, the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC or Commission) requested that 
participants provide responses or comments on the final written submissions received on the 2021 Draft 
Nunavut Land Use Plan.  The NPC hereby acknowledges that on or before the February 24, 2023 
deadline, the Commission received comments and submissions from the following participants:  
 
Government of Canada Government of Nunavut 
Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated (includes 
comments and questions from the Kitikmeot Inuit 
Association) 

MP Lori Idlout 

Qikiqtani Inuit Association Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board and Qikiqtani Inuit 
Association (joint submission) 

Baker Lake Hunters & Trappers Organization Mittimatalik Hunters and Trappers Association 
Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers Agnico Eagle 
Baffinland Iron Mine Corporation  Forum Energy Metals Corp 
World Wildlife Fund Friends of Land Use Planning 

 
The Commission thanks all the participants who were able to provide additional responses or comments 
on the final written submissions received.  Please note that all comments received to date in respect of 
the 2021 DNLUP are now available on the NPC public registry online at: 
http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php. The interactive maps and GIS files of the maps are available 
on the NPC’s website at www.nunavut.ca.   
 

1. NEXT STEPS 

Participants can now review specific comments and responses provided in respect of the final written 
submission received to date. The NPC would like to notify parties that the record has now closed on 
the 2021 DNLUP. As previously communicated, the Commission will consider all feedback received 
on the 2021 DNLUP, including all written submission and oral comments provided during public 
hearings. A 2023 Recommended Nunavut Land Use Plan and fully revised Options and 
Recommendations document will be prepared and submitted to the Government of Canada, the 
Government of Nunavut, and Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. for consideration, and will also be made public.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the final written submissions received to date on the 2021 DNLUP, 
please contact Solomon Amuno at: samuno@nunavut.ca.  
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Sincerely, 

 
 
Solomon Amuno, PhD 
Senior Planner 
Nunavut Planning Commission 


